
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Street and utility reconstruction will require a road closure on Porter Road, just west of 
7th Street, starting on Monday May 20.  The 7th Street intersection will remain open at all 
times. 
 
The public is advised to seek alternate routes during the anticipated 6-week construction 
duration.  The road will be completely closed, with detour routes posted.   
 
School bus carriers and emergency services have also been notified. 
 


